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From: Pelar Davidson

Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 6:42 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: 18 July 2018 Public Hearing to Consider Changes to Laneway Houses

I am in favour of the proposed changes under the Making Room Program that will allow laneway houses to be
higher and bigger; to allow them on separate title so that they can be sold rather than rented; and to speed up
their approval process.

Thank you.

Pelar Davidson
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